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November 12, 2024 
 
VIA EMAIL ONLY 
 
Nathaniel Lindzen, Esq. 
Government Accountability & Oversight 
nlindzen@corpfraudlaw.com  
 
Re: Your Public Records Request 
 
Dear Attorney Lindzen: 
 
I write in response to your public records request made pursuant to the Massachusetts public 
records law, M.G.L. c. 66, § 10, and received on October 28, 2024.  In a letter sent by email to 
the Records Access Officer Mailbox, you requested copies of records from the Office of the 
Attorney General (AGO), specifically the following: 
 

1) All conflict-of-interest reports, or other documents reflecting a conflict of interest, 
sent by or on behalf of Special Assistant Attorneys General to the Massachusetts State 
Ethics Commission during 2023 and 2024.  

2) All correspondences transmitting the aforementioned documents and 
correspondences responsive thereto.  

 
Please be advised that the AGO has no records responsive to either part of your request.  We 
note that information about conflict of interest disclosures is publicly available online1 at the 
State Ethics Commission website at https://www.mass.gov/info-details/conflict-of-interest-law-
disclosures-filed-with-the-state-ethics-commission. 
 
Very truly yours, 

 
Hanne Rush 
Assistant Attorney General  
General Counsel’s Office  

 
1 See G.L. c. 66, § 6A(d) 


